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Comments: I am definitely opposed to allowing eMTBs on single track trails.  Hikers, equestrians and dog

walkers and mountain bikers will be adversely impacted if this happens.  Possibly "modified" ebikes would

populate these trails and limit recreational funds.  There are many safety concerns with this possibility.  Horses

and dogs are reactive to silent movement and could increase accident probability.  Please keep nonmotorized

trails completely non motorized.

Thank you for taking comments.


